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State of Florida 
DOCUMENT NO. 04361-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

May 29, 2024 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER• 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Marissa Ramos, Public Utilities Supervisor, Division of EngineeringU/4' i_/;" 

Docket No. 20240011-WU - Application for certificate to provide water service in 
St. Johns County, by RIVERDALE UTILITY HOLDING, INC. 

Please file the attached email regarding "Riverdale' s waiver of Section 120.542(8), F.S. until 
September 10, 2024" in the Docket file mentioned above. 

MR/da 



From: William Smoot
To: Marissa Ramos
Subject: Re: DN 20240011-WU (Riverdale Certificate)
Date: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 12:50:00 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.
This email is to confirm that RIVERDALE UTILITY HOLDING, INC. waives the
Commission’s requirement pursuant to Section 120.542(8), Florida Statutes, to
grant or deny the Utility’s petition in Docket No. 20240011-WU until
09/10/2024. Thank you.

Bill

 
William T. Smoot, P.E. 
WET Engineering, Inc. 
4337 Pablo Oaks Court 
Suite 101 
Jacksonville, FL 32224 
904-223-9773 
FAX: 866-832-9236 
 

From: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 12:48 PM
To: William Smoot <wts@wetengineering.net>
Cc: Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: DN 20240011-WU (Riverdale Certificate)
 
Good afternoon,
 
In response to this email, please confirm that RIVERDALE UTILITY HOLDING, INC. waives the
Commission’s requirement pursuant to Section 120.542(8), Florida Statutes, to grant or deny the
Utility’s petition in Docket No. 20240011-WU until 09/10/2024.
 
Thank you,
 

Marissa Ramos
Division of Engineering - Supervisor
Florida Public Service Commission
P: (850) 413-6473
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